Dedham Parish Church Response to step 4 Covid restrictions
We respectfully ask you not to enter our church if you have any Covid symptoms

Sunday services, weddings and funerals

1  Due to the current increased  concern regarding the Omicron variant of Covid we ask you to wear a mask during your time in church. This does include when singing. 

2  If you wish to continue to socially distance, please sit in the North or South sides of the church.

3  In the centre of the church we do not ask you to socially distance.

4  Track and trace is no longer required but we will continue to display the QR code.

5  Hand sanitiser is available at our doors. We ask you to use this on entry. It is available for you to use as often as you wish and you may like to use it before eating or drinking.

7  Holy communion wafers will be offered to all those who wish to receive. We will not be offering wine at this time.

8  Refreshments will be offered.

9  Mid week opening. Our church will be open for private prayer and to visitors.

Vee Druitt and Peter Wilson -  Churchwardens 
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